PUBLIC NOTICE, VILLAGE OF CHATHAM, COLUMBIA COUNTY, NEW YORK. NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FOR PROPOSED LOCAL LAW ENTITLED “A Local Law Establishing A Cold War Veteran Tax Exemption.”

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR PROPOSED LOCAL LAW “A Local Law Establishing an Alternative
Veterans Tax Exemption.”

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR PROPOSED LOCAL LAW “A Local Law Establishing a Tax Exemption for
Persons with Disabilities and Limited Income.”

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Chatham shall hold a public hearing on
Monday, February 14, 2022 beginning at 6:50PM at Tracy Memorial Hall, 77 Main Street, Chatham, NY.

The purpose and effect of the proposed Local Laws is to set the max rates of The Cold War Veteran Tax
Exemption, The Alternative Veterans Tax Exemption, and The Tax Exemption for Persons with
Disabilities and Limited Income. At such public hearing, all interested persons shall have the opportunity
to be heard.

Copies of the proposed “A Local Law Establishing A Cold War Veteran Tax Exemption”, “A Local Law
Establishing an Alternative Veterans Tax Exemption”, and “A Local Law Establishing A Tax Exemption for
Persons with Disabilities and Limited Income” are available in the Village Clerk’s Office, 77 Main Street,
Chatham, NY 12037.

Desiree Kelleher
Chatham Village Clerk



